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G r a d e s  A w o i t  C h r i s t f n o s Christie Finch

Elcncntary grades prepare 
and plan for the events 
that v;ill occur during the 
month of December,
Oradcmothers in Mrs. 

Harvey Evans' eighth grade 
arc planning a Christinas 
party for the students. A 
discussion bctvjoen teen­
agers and mothers is also 
planned.
A Christmas scene is dis­
played in Mrs. J, P. Under­
wood's sixth gradey.and the 
students arc learning to 
cut and make sta.rs.
Itrs, Ruby B. Boykin's 
fifth-sixth grade combina­
tion is preparing for a 
Christmas party and is 
drawing pictures pertain­
ing to Christmas.

ART FRIEZE
iLn art frieze of Bethle­
hem, Christmas draxrings, 
and letter vjritdng in lan­
guage and social studies 
are the main interests in 
Mrs. T. C. Ifoy's fifth 
grade.
Mrs, Olivia P. Br.rncs' 
third-fourth grade combina­
tion is making an art 
frieze and a gum drop 
Christinas Tree.

Letters and poems have 
been the main interest in

Miss Clee Eatmon*s third

grade. The follox'dng one

is Witten ty Catherine 
Williams, ago ninoj

Iflicn Santa Claus cones.
He will com̂ . in the night. 
Ho won't sec me;
I vri.ll be out of sight. 
1*11 jump in the bed.
Cover up ray head.
I'll snap out the light. 
Close my eyes tight.

Claus, making Christmas 
cards, having a Christmas 
tree, and arranging a 
Christinas table with a 
f̂engcr scene are keeping 
students in I'lrs. Altormisc 
Glover's second grade busy, 
Reading Christmas stories, 
learning songs, making dec­
orations and Christmas 
cards are enjoyed by ftrs, 
Effie Mac Haĝ -:ood's first

Writing letters to Santa grade students
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